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GIGA IAS Booth A9 

at ICAS 10 Conference  
in Chiang Mai, Thailand, 20-23 July 2017 

 
The International Convention of Asia Scholars’ Conference 
ICAS 10 will take place in Chiang Mai, Thailand, from 20-23 
July 2017. 

 
The co-editors of the Journal of Current Southeast Asian Affairs, 

Marco Bünte and Andreas Ufen, as well as the editorial man-
ager, Christine Berg, look forward to meeting you during the 
conference at the GIGA Institute of Asian Studies booth A9, 
located at the Asian Studies Book Fair in Chiang Mai Interna-
tional Convention and Exhibition Center. 

 
Don’t miss the chance to meet editors and editorial man-

agement staff, as well as potential authors and readers. The 
GIGA’s latest publications (journals, working papers, and other 
relevant output) on Asia and esp. on Southeast Asia and China 
will be on display; feel free to come by and browse. In addition, 
learn how to submit contributions online via the Open Access 
Journal System. 

 
Visit us! We will be present from   

9 a.m. to 6 p.m., 20-23 July 2017. 
Meet-the-Editors get-togethers to be fixed on-site. 

 

 
 


